
 
 
M O V I N G  F O R W A R D  T O G E T H E R :   I N N O V A T I O N  A N D  A N T I - R A C I S M  
S E P T E M B E R  1 5 ,  2 0 2 3  
 

  
M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E  C H A I R  
 

Dear Faculty, Staff and Trainees, 
 
If today is your holiday, Happy New Year!!!  I know 
many were preparing for celebrations starting at 
sundown –always exciting!  And the weather is 

collaborating to facilitate travel, too.   
 
I wanted to thank all of you who attended the state of the department 
meeting at noon on Tuesday.  It is always helpful to take stock of where 
we have been.  I was excited to be able to share with you the wonderful 
progress that all of you have brought about.  I hope you find it as 
gratifying as I do to see clear evidence that your efforts are paying off.   
 
So, for all of this, thank you!!   
 
As I mentioned on Tuesday, Tuesday we opened the new HUP Crisis 
Response Center at 54th and Cedar Avenue.  It is a wonderful facility 
and, in the words of our chief residents, “beautiful.”  It is completely 
state-of-the-art and we integrated all of the things we learned in 
operating another new CRC at Pennsylvania Hospital which opened in a 
renovated space several years ago, relocated from the Hall Mercer 
Building.  I am so delighted that Penn Medicine invested in this great 
space to provide a desperately needed service to our neighbors in West 
and South Philadelphia.  Our neighbors deserve that and more! 
 



Of course, I want to remind you of how important it is that you take 
care of yourself.  Please build your resilience by engaging in gratitude 
and practicing altruism.  Keep to your routines, whether it is your 
routine for exercise, sleep, or eating.  And remember, the work you do 
is extremely meaningful and important.  Our patients, future and 
current, thank you for all you do!   
 
Warmly, m 
 

 
R E M A I N I N G  G R O U N D E D  W H I L E  F I N D I N G  C O M M O N  G R O U N D ,  
C U L T I V A T I N G  S T R A T E G I E S  F O R  D I A L O G U E  A C R O S S  P O L I T I C A L  D I V I D E S  
“Remaining grounded while finding common ground: cultivating strategies for dialogue across 
political divides”, a dialogue between Edward Brodkin, MD and political science professor 
Matthew Levendusky, PhD, University of Pennsylvania undergraduate students, Stavros 
Niarchos Foundation (SNF) Paideia Program, University of Pennsylvania, Philadelphia, PA. 
September 21, 2023. 
 
Click here to learn more and to join the dialogue. 
 

 
T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  Y O U R  S E R V I C E .  
 

 
Vision 
Promoting health for the brain and mind to transform lives and the world. 
 
Mission 
Penn Psychiatry develops and implements new ideas to understand, prevent, and treat 
disorders of the brain and mind, through innovative research and discoveries, outstanding 
educational, world-renowned clinical services, and transformational public health policies. 
 
Click here to access the Penn Psychiatry website. 
Click here to access the CPUP Committee on Anti-Racism 
 
 
 

https://snfpaideia.upenn.edu/events/remaining-grounded-while-finding-common-groundcultivating-strategies-for-dialogue-across-political-divides/
https://www.med.upenn.edu/psychiatry
https://www.med.upenn.edu/CPUPAntiRacism

